
Page 1 / 1 
 

Thank you for this opportunity to voice my concerns and request for attention to travellers 

with life threatening allergies. 

 

As a mother of two peanut allergic children, travel has always been a challenge for our 

family. We welcome the opportunity to sit in a peanut free/nut free buffer zone.  WE always 

take advantage of that opportunity.  I like the idea of wiping down the seats and having 

airlines trained in usage of the epipen.  I think that if airlines sell themselves as being “nut 

free”, they should be held accountable for that promise. 

 

thank you for listening. 

 

helen kwolek 

 

 

 


